
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Friday 23rd October 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

School News 

 
Interviewing our Y11 students was one of the highlights of this half term. They talked with such genuine 
warmth and humility and embodied all of our Holy Family virtues and values. They are great ambassadors 
for the school, their families and this community. The students already have plans and we will ask them to 
put together a newsletter in the next half term to keep everyone up to date! 
 
Finally, we sincerely thank you all for your part in ensuring that we have had a successful beginning to this 
academic year at Holy Family. Our first half term has come to an end and I am sure that everyone is ready 
for a well-deserved break! I wish you all a peaceful and relaxing half term. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 
Headteacher 

Student Leadership Team 
Well done to our Year 11 students who have been appointed as our new student leadership team. 
As part of the process, students had to submit an application letter and be interviewed by Mrs Mitchell,  
Mr Moran and Mr Devlin! We had a very difficult choice to make as all of the students were amazing. 
We are pleased to announce… 
Head Girl  Molly Watson   Deputy Head Girl Tiffany Wan 
Head Boy  Alexus Lambert-Dowell Deputy Head Boy Thomas Bristow 
Extended Student Leadership team… 
Student Leadership Team Secretary & Treasurer: Tilly White 
Head of Prefects: Imogen Duggan 
Student Council Leaders: Adam Tchaikovsky & Lucy Moore 
Inclusion & Equality Leaders: Amelia Grace Ferguson & Lawrence Linskey 
 
Well done to everyone who bravely put themselves forward and took part. 
 
 
 
‘Attitude to Learning’ Reports 
These have been distributed to students today to bring home.  

Year 7 Virtual Welcome Liturgy 
Our Year 7 students and their families celebrated their first half term at Holy Family with a ‘virtual welcome 
liturgy’. A big ‘thank you’ to all involved in making this happen. Students showcased many talents including 
reading, singing, playing instruments and some really cool dancing!  

Contacting us over half term… 
We would be grateful if parents/carers could alert us if their child tests positive for Coronavirus over the half 
term break or if they have to self-isolate. 
Please contact enquiry@holyfamilycarlton.org 
 
 

Next half term – Key dates 
 
School returns on Monday 2nd November 
Training Day – Friday 27th November 


